
DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS 
 
FLORIDA BUILDING COMMISSION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Building Commission has issued a Declaratory 

Statement in response to a request received from John K. McCall, Ph.D., PE., on March 19, 

2004.  It was assigned the number DCA04-DEC-067.  The Commission determined that a 

structure designed as partially enclosed and located in the 130 mile per hour wind borne debris 

region, exposure C, is not required to have an impact resistant covering per Section 1606.1.4, 

Florida Building Code, Building Volume, since the project is designed as partially enclosed 

resisting internal pressure.  A copy of the Declaratory Statement be obtained by writing: Paula P. 

Ford, Commission Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100. 

 


